
BOOK THE DATE.  Wolverhampton Christian Aid’s Quiz Night is returning.  It 
will be held at the Goodyear Pavilion at 7.30pm on Friday, 21 October.                   
Tickets £4 per person.  More details later or contact John and Wendy Bate. 
 
Dear Friends, the Chaplaincy is hoping to run a pop up homeware stall of 
free,  preloved, kitchenware for students. This will save students' money and 
make a great contribution to protecting the environment. Would your 
church be willing to help collect items? The pop up will be held in the                 
University's library at Wolverhampton for the week beginning 19th            
supported by chaplaincy staff, we will make sure we mention the Churches 
that have been able to support us. Right now we haven't scheduled anything 
for Walsall but if we can get sufficient support we will. 
We're hoping for donations of good quality kitchen items for students                   
settling into university life. Saucepans, utensils, baking equipment, anything, 
other than electrical items, that is useful in cooking a good meal. Not only 
does this event save our students money it also gives a second life to                      
reusable unwanted equipment. Items can be donated at the chaplaincy on 
Molineux Street, WV1 1DT between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday or 
FROM 14th September dropped off in the Harrison Learning Centre. The 
stall will be hosted in the library throughout Welcome Week. Items are free 
but anyone wishing to offer a donation can contribute to the Chaplaincy's 
ongoing Toilet Twinning programme. Get in touch if you have any other 
questions, with thanks, Sarah.  More details from   chaplaincy@wlv.ac.uk 
Lead Chaplain Reverend Sarah Schofield PG. Cert. M.Phil.  
If you cannot give directly, feel free to leave any items in church on Sunday,                
19 September and we shall deliver for you.  Thank you. 
 
COFFEE MORNINGS IN THE CITY CENTRE.  Come and join us at K Teas Cakes, 
St George’s Parade between 10am - 12noon on Fridays.  For coffee tea and 
conversation in a friendly, welcoming space. Deacon Linda Gilson,                        
Wolverhampton City Centre Ministry 07941 354958. 
 
CODSALL DRAMATIC SOCIETY present Gaslight at Codsall Village Hall on 
Wednesday, 21st - Friday, 23rd September at 7.30pm and on Saturday,                 
24th September at 2.30pm.  For tickets call 01902 267322 or visit 
www.codsalldramaticsocety.co.uk 
 
CHURCH ALIVE MEETING.  The next Church Alive Meeting will be on                  
Monday, 10 October 2022 at 2.00pm in the Epworth Room. Tim 
 
ST JOHN’S METHODIST CHURCH invites you to a Praise and Worship Night 
on Saturday, 1 October at 7.00pm. 
 
UKRAINE REFUGEES. Thank you to all who donated pants for                 
Ukrainian women fleeing the conflict. They have been collected but there’s 
an opportunity for more if others would like to give.  Please leave with Sue 
in the office or at the back of church.  Thank you. 
 
PLEASE NOTE that the postponed Tom Elliott event will now take place on 
Saturday, 24 September 2022 at 7.30pm, Trinity Methodist Church, Codsall. 
See notice board for further details and please contact Helen Share on                    
codsallmethodist.com or 07766 106615 for tickets. 
 

Collect for the Day 
To ponder and pray ...................  
Merciful God, you have prepared for 
those who love you such good things as 
pass our understanding.  Pour into our 
hearts such love towards you that we, 
loving you above all things, may obtain 
your promises, which exceed all that 
we can desire;  through Jesus Christ our 
Lord.  Amen.                       

Worship... Service ... Witness ... in the name of Jesus  

Beckminster Welcomes You 

What's On This Week.... 

Check Out Our Website @ www.beckminsterchurch.co.uk 
                                                        MINISTER: Rev. Dr. PAUL NZACAHAYO                   
              Email:  paulpetit7@hotmail.com        
          (Office) 344910 or 07952206407 
                   
Pastoral Layworker:  LIZ DEAN           Administrator & Safeguarding Co-ordinator: SUE LORIMER 

Email:  lizdeanmeth@gmail.com     Email:  info@beckminsterchurch.co.uk  
                (Office) 344910    (Home) 761322 

Worship and Fellowship      
18 September 2022  

Ordinary 25                                                                                                                 

Come and join us on                                                 
Sunday, 25 September 2022 

Ordinary 26                                                                           
in Church and Live-Streamed 

10.30am Morning Worship                                
led by Mr Gabriel Gidi                              

1.00 - 4.30pm Hope City Church 

Monday  19 September 
Bank Holiday - Premises Closed 
7.00pm Zoom Property & Finance Meeting  

Tuesday  20 September 
Office Closed 
4.45 - 6.45pm Dinky Divas 
7.15 - 8.45pm Yoga Group 

Wednesday  21 September   
9.30am - 12.30pm Office Open                                    
9.00am Zoom Prayer Group (See Notices) 
9.15 - 11.15am WeightWatchers 
12.30pm Thanksgiving Service for Doreen 
Morgan (See Notices) 
6.00 - 8.00pm Esteem Theatre Academy 
7.45pm Wedding Meeting 

Thursday  22 September 
9.30am - 3.30pm 
7.00 - 9.00pm St Johns Ambulance 

Friday  23 September 
9.30am - 12.30pm  
9.45 - 10.45am Move It or Lose It 
6.30 - 9.00pm Gateway 

Saturday  24 September 
9.00 - 10.30am Dinky Divas 
3.00pm Wedding of David Terry & Joanne 
Bayley 
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10.30am Local Arrangement 
led by Mr Christine Pearson 

 

PEACE SUNDAY 
 
Introduction to Worship 
 
StF 608   All praise to our redeeming Lord, 
 
Prayer 
 
The Lord's Prayer 
 
Reading:   Mark 4:  35 - 41 read by Maggie Marriott 
 
Reflection - All will be well - John 
 
StF 645   Will your anchor hold in the storms of life, 
 
Poem - The Eye of the Storm - Carolyne 
 
Loss and Gain - Christine 
 
When I survey the wondrous cross - sung by Barbara 
 
Intercessions - Wendy 
 
Offering 
 
StF 707   Make me a channel of your peace. 
 
The Grace said together 

We Welcome You to Worship Today  
                                                                                                                                                     

If you are here for the first time, please 
make yourself known to those around you, 
or to one of the Stewards or Minister.  You 

may like to sign the visitors book in the 
foyer. 

 
Our fellowship will continue after                 

morning worship with tea and coffee served 
in the Coffee Bar. 

The Plants in Church                                       
for September 

are in Loving Memory of: 
 

      Phoebe Smith       
Roger Fellows 

Frank & Joan Harriman  
 

SUNDAY MORNING SERVICE. The service this morning will be live streamed. 
The camera focuses only on those taking part but the back of your head 
might be seen.  If you wish to remain out of sight of the camera, please sit at 
the back of the church.   
                                          
ZOOM PRAYER MEETING on a Wednesday at 9.00am. All are                      
welcome and for further details please contact Sue.  
 
DOREEN MORGAN.  Our thoughts and prayers are with the family following 
the death of Doreen on Sunday, 21 August 2022. There will be a Service of 
Thanksgiving here at Beckminster for Doreen on Wednesday, 21 September 
2022 at 12.30pm.  This will be followed by refreshments in the Main Hall.  All 
are welcome. 
 
MURIEL CLARKE.  Our thoughts and prayers are with the family following 
the death of Muriel on Thursday, 25 August 2022.  Muriel passed away 
peacefully in her sleep at the age of 91. 
 
JENNIFER AND JOHN CROMIE are hosting a 'Coffee Morning' on                    
Thursday, 22 September 2022 at 10.30am at 2 Ascot Drive, Penn WV4 
5SX. Please note that the date has been changed. All proceeds for the    
MacMillan Coffee Morning Appeal.   
 
COFFEE MATES.  Meet Monday, 3 October 2022 at Farmer and Friends,                  
Garden Village, Bridgnorth Road, WV6 7EZ from 10.45am - 12noon.                     
Everybody welcome.  June Sutton, tel. 07790272865.  
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL, SUNDAY, 2 OCTOBER.  For our Harvest this year, I       
suggest we continue with the appeal that has been featured in the Express 
& Star over the last couple of weeks, ‘Feed the Family’. The features have 
given a list of suitable items of food and toiletries that are needed. (Copies 
of the list can be made available). If anyone would like to volunteer to                 
decorate a window sill, Church entrance, the font or pulpit area please     
contact me. I’m sure there are lots of creative and talented folks who would 
be willing to do this. I will provide a token display of fresh items similar to 
last year. Please contact me by email  mumtp@yahoo.co.uk  Many thanks, 
Trish Prescott. 
 
VOLUNTEERS are required to help reopen the Beckminster Toddler 
Group.  It is hoped the group will run on either Tuesday or Thursday       
mornings from 10am to 11.15am term time only.  To reopen this valuable 
Church group, volunteers are required not only for the general running of 
the group, but also people to assist with the refreshments on a rota basis.  If 
you are interested in helping in any way, please contact Jennifer Cromie on 
01902 338320 or email  jennifercromie19@googlemail.com. 
 
      Congratulations to  

David Terry and 
Joanne Bayley 

who are to be married here 
at Beckminster on                                               

Saturday, 24 September 2022 at 3.00pm. 
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